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IFB No. 2024-08 

Wastewater Treatment Chemicals for NDWWTP, ASRWWTP and UMWWTP 

Response to Inquiries No. 3 

 
This addendum serves to revise the previously issued bid documents and/or provides additional 
information for informational purposes. In cases where the responses below result in modifications to 
the bid documents, please consider them as amendments to the original IFB 2024-08. The following 
responses address RFIs received from potential bidder on July 23, 2024. 
 

 QUESTION/INQUIRY AS SUBMITTED: GWA RESPONSE: 
1.  We would like to request for a jar test on 8/5/24 

to 8/8/24.  
 
a. Veolia Korea will be visiting Guam and would 

like to join and be present for the testing. 
 

Confirmation date will be forthcoming. 

2.  We would like to request a 4-week extension for 
this IFB  
 
a. Due to recent plant upgrades we would like to 

offer GWA multiple cost-effective solutions 
which will require time, possible additional 
tests and extensive research to accomplish. 

Bid extensions will be issued as 
appropriate to accommodate chemical 
testing. 

 
Bidders are also notified to visit the GWA website: www.guamwaterworks.org to ensure that  any 
addenda to the bid, answers to questions, and reminders are communicated to all bidders during the 
solicitation process. 
 
 

 
___________________________ ______________           
Miguel C. Bordallo, P.E. Date 
General Manager  
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